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Changes to the Board of Directors of Grundfos Holding 
28-Jan-2021

The Board of Directors of Grundfos Holding will extend to six members to further strengthen its combined competencies and expertise.
At an extraordinary general meeting on January 28, Henrik Wulff, Executive Vice President, Product Supply, Quality & IT of Novo Nordisk was elected to the Grundfos Holding Board of Directors.
“We are very happy to welcome Henrik Wulff as a member of our Board of Directors. Grundfos will surely benefit from the extensive experience and competencies he brings with him. I look forward to the collaboration,” says Group Chairman of Grundfos Holding, Jens Moberg.
In the extraordinary general meeting it was furthermore announced that Director Natalie Knight wishes to step down from her responsibilities as member of the Board of Directors to focus on her work as CFO with the retail group Ahold Delhaize. Natalie Knight is stepping out after two years of valued collaboration.
“We have highly appreciated our collaboration with Natalie Knight and the competencies she has added. We have now begun the process of finding a new profile who can contribute to the composition we are looking to have in the Board of Directors,” says Jens Moberg.
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